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Ongoing activities: 
 

1. The faculty survey of General Education is complete.  COGE has discussed preliminary 
results in January, and now is waiting for qualitative and quantitative analysis from 
members tasked with the sorting the data. COGE meets February 24th for further 
discussion of Faculty Survey data. 

 
2. COGE has drafted a student survey of General Education and will be deploying it in 

March. 
 

3. The Teagle Foundation/NEH has decided not invite RIC to submit a formal grant 
proposal for their Gen Ed renewal grant. 

 
4. COGE is pilot of assessment of English 120 is complete. There are seventeen sections of 

English 120 running this term.  The Provost is currently working to identify a faculty 
member willing to take on Assessment tasks so that we can produce an assessment of 
General Education this semester following a version of the URI model. 
 

5. The chair of COGE met with his counterparts from CCRI and URI. Further discussions are 
planned. CCRI will come to COGE in March to discuss the progress they have made in 
revising their general education program. 

 
6. The COGE website now has all eleven learning outcomes rubrics posted along with the 

chart that maps outcomes to courses. Previous General Education assessment reports 
and now live on the RIC Gen Ed site. 
 

7. The Provost has asked the chair of COGE to help her produce an application to the 
AAC&U’s summer institute on General Education. June 8-11 and assemble a team. 
 

8. COGE’s discussion of the Second Language requirement is ongoing. Holly Shadoian will 
join COGE at this month’s meeting for this discussion. 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
jz 


